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﻿Dear Evaline Families,  
As the summer progresses, we are thinking about 
the 25-26 school year and are excited to have the 
students return! We hope our students are taking 
time in their schedule to do some independent 
reading in books of their choice. This is an easy 
way to keep their minds fresh and ready for the 
next school year.  
We are currently planning 
our schedules, professional 
development, and our 
regular routines as your 
summer concludes. We look 
forward to seeing you soon! 
 

Sincerely,  
Superintendent Kyle MacDonald 
 

 

25-26 School Day 
School will be held Monday - Friday.  School doors will open 
at 8:15 am and school will begin at 8:30 am. Students will 
dismiss at 3:00 pm.    
 
 

Kindergarten and Transitional 
Kindergarten Schedule 

During the first week of school, Sept. 2nd – 5th. 
Kindergarten (K) and Transitional Kindergarten (TK) 

students will attend half-days to help them ease into 
the full-day routine. 

Schedule: 
●​ School hours: 8:30 AM – 12:30 PM 

 (Tuesday, Sept. 2nd through Friday, Sept. 5th) 
 

●​ Students will eat lunch at school before 
dismissal. 
 

●​ Please pick up your TK and K students promptly 
at 12:30 PM. 
 

●​ For pickup, please pull up to the front door circle 
drive; staff will bring your child to your car. 
 

Full-day schedule (8:30 AM – 3:00 PM) will begin for 
K & TK on Monday, September 8. 

 
If you haven't already, please bring your 

student’s Birth Certificate to the office before 
the first day of school. Thank you! 

 

Important Dates!! 
 

Aug. 
Thurs. 28th: Kindergarten Registration, 9:00 - 3:00 
Thurs. 28th: Meet the Teacher Event, 1:00 - 3:00 
Sept.  
Tues. 2nd: SCHOOL BEGINS AT 8:30-  
DOORS OPEN AT 8:15 
Tues. 2nd - Fri 5th: KINDERGARTEN & TK 
CLASSROOM ½ DAYS Kindergarten & TK will 
dismiss at 12:30 the first week of school  
Fri. 12th: 11:30 Dismissal: Staff professional 
Development  

 Meet the Teacher  
8/28/24 from 1:00pm. to 3:00pm. 

 

Come Say Hello! 
Stop by to meet your student’s teacher and help them get 
familiar with their classroom before the first day of school. 
This is a great opportunity to drop off any completed 
paperwork and school supplies. 
Take a moment to reconnect, catch up 
with staff, and see all the exciting 
updates and improvements made over 
the summer. We’re looking forward to 
seeing you soon! 
 

ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS 
Student Enrollment Paperwork 

Parents/Guardians, please review and complete all 
forms included in this packet. For returning students, if 

any contact, emergency, or health information has 
changed, be sure to update it so we can keep our 

records current. You’re welcome to return the completed 
forms during Meet the Teacher Day on Thursday, 

August 28th, from 1:00 to 3:00 PM. If you need to drop 
off paperwork at a different time, please call the office 
ahead of time. You may also use the white drop box 

located near the front parking lot at your convenience. If 
you have any questions, feel free to call us at (360) 

785-3460 or email chenderson@evalinesd.k12.wa.us 
 

Our updated Student Handbook will be sent home with 
students the first week of school and can also be found on 

our website at: www.evalinesd.k12.wa.us 
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Evaline Traditions &  

School Board Meetings 
 

We are proud of our traditions, our dedicated school 
board, teachers, support staff, booster club, parents, 
community and eager students.  We believe that 
education is a partnership.  It is a shared responsibility 
of each student, staff member, and parent, as well as 
all residents of our community.  The role parents play in 
the education  and discipline of their children is 
immense.  We are continually looking for ways to 
improve and refine the programs we implement to 
provide a high quality learning environment for all 
students.  Your interest and 
involvement in your child’s 
learning will help us successfully 
meet the challenges that lie 
ahead.  We welcome your ideas 
and suggestions.   Regular 
school board meetings are held 
the third Tuesday of every 
month at 6:30 P.M.  Your input 
and ideas are most welcome. 
 

 2024-2025 Evaline School  

Board Members: 

President: Mike Porter                ​  

Vice President: Jamie Moran 

Board Members at large:                              

Ona Felker, Anya Klemmensen and Matt Klemmensen  

Superintendent and Board Secretary:​  

Kyle MacDonald 
 

 

EVALINE BOOSTER CLUB 
 

The Booster Club meets once a 
month. The Booster Club 
supports many student activities 
and always needs more 
volunteers. For more 
information please contact  
evalineboosterclub@gmail.com 

Food Service Program 
While we don’t participate in the state-subsidized lunch 

program, we do offer free breakfast and lunch for all 
students. Breakfast begins at 8:15 AM and includes 

options like milk, cereal, fruit, toast or bagels with butter, 
peanut butter, or cream cheese. Lunch is also served at 
no cost. Please see the attached menu—items may shift 

slightly as the year begins. 
Be sure to complete the Economic Data Form in your 

packet; it helps us qualify for important grants that 
support student learning. 

Questions? Call (360) 785-3460 or email 
chenderson@evalinesd.k12.wa.us. 

 

“Friday” Weekly Newsletter  

Weekly Newsletter – Paper Copy Option 
Our weekly newsletter is emailed to all families every 
Friday and is also available on our school website. 

For those who prefer a printed version, we offer an opt-in 
option for paper copies. If you would like 

to receive a paper copy each week, 
please complete and return the form 

attached to this newsletter. 
If we do not receive a signed form, you 
will receive the newsletter by email only. 

Thank you for staying connected! 
 

Bus Route Information 
Please note that all bus route times are approximate. 
Delays may occur due to trains, traffic, or other 
unforeseen circumstances. We will do our best to stay on 
schedule. The bus will arrive at school around 8:15 AM 
and depart at 3:00 PM. 
Riding the school bus is a privilege. All students are 
expected to follow the bus rules, which are printed on the 
back of the route sheet included in this 
packet. Please review these rules with 
your student to ensure they understand 
what is expected. 
Bus routes may change after the start 
of the school year due to new 
enrollments or other adjustments. Any 
changes will be communicated to families. 
In the event of severe weather, snow routes will be 
followed. Please refer to the enclosed "Evaline Snow 
Routes" document for details. 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
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